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Good evening,
 
Please see the attached letter from the Humboldt Association of Realtors. We would like this letter
to be considered as part of the Short-Term Rental Ordinance workshop occurring at tonight’s,

September 21st, planning commission meeting. A representative from our organization, Bernie
Garrigan, Broker/Owner of South Fork Real Estate, and chair of our Short-Term Rental Sub
Committee, will be present to read this letter into the record at the meeting. He also has a physical
copy for you if you would like it.
 
Thank you so much to the commissioner for taking the time to review our letter and allow us to
address our accolades and concerns about the impending ordinance. If you have any questions or
concerns, please reach out to me at any time.
 
Have a wonderful meeting,
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